Dr. Gerhard Lomer. 10 November 1931.

4, I have myself a long list of other desiderata in
zoology not in the MeGill libraries, that appear on the
market from time to time. I suggest that we wait until 1932 -
until we know the available balance for such titles before
ordering any of an expensive character for the Blacker Library.

Finally, if I am alive, we shall have a "round up" of ways
and means next February and decide the future polliecy of the
zoologlical libraries.

Kindly note that my latest address is at the head of this
letter, and believe me to be

Very sincerely yours,




